
  Health Resources and Services 
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES Administration                                                                                                       

     Rockville, MD 20857 
  HIV/AIDS Bureau      

September 9, 2022

Mysheika W. Roberts, MD, MPH 
Health Commissioner 
Columbus Public Health 
240 Parsons Avenue 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

Dear Dr. Roberts:   

RE: Grant # H89HA25698 

Based on the recent Columbus Public Health (CPH) request, the Health Resources and Services 
Administration’s (HRSA) HIV/AIDS Bureau (HAB) conducted a funding scenario analysis for 
fiscal year (FY) 2023, taking into account all available factors required under the authorizing 
legislation to estimate Columbus, Ohio’s Ryan White Part A FY 2023 formula and Minority 
AIDS Initiative (MAI) awards; the estimated total formula award would be $3,019,188 and the 
estimated total MAI award would be $315,341. 

These estimated calculations are based on last year’s budget and on this year’s Centers for 
Disease Control and Prevention’s surveillance data for the Columbus Transitional Grant Area 
(TGA).  

HAB cannot guarantee these estimates will be the final formula and MAI amounts awarded to 
the Columbus TGA, but it is providing the best estimates, given the information that is available 
at this time. It is HAB’s expectation that providing these estimates will assist the City of 
Columbus' infrastructure in more efficient planning for FY 2023 contracting.   

If you need additional information, please contact Deborah Medina, your Project Officer, who 
can be reached at DMedina@hrsa.gov or at 301-443-0582. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Chrissy Abrahms-Woodland 

Chrissy Abrahms-Woodland, MBA 
Director 
Division of Metropolitan HIV/AIDS Programs 

mailto:DMedina@hrsa.gov



